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Freedom of Information request: Reference number FOI2025/00505

Date of request: 13th May 2025

Request:

Langdon Academy Sussex Road, E6 2PS.
Around 012/14 we had a major leak and some smaller ones in the water mains 
that runs around the site feeding the fire hydrants, (approx. 2.5 - 3.0 miles 
would need to be dug up and pipe laid) our manager at the time liaised with a 
fire officer from East Ham station I believe, it was agreed that it would be noted 
and an extra pump would be sent.
In our latest fire risk assessment it was  raised that we need to have written 
confirmation that it is acceptable as a long term solution. Would you have a copy 
of this?

Response:

Further to your request, I have contacted the Fire Safety department and the 
Control Team for information regarding Langdon Academy Sussex Road, E6 
2PS. This location is on LFB records as having to receive a standard fire 
attendance of two pumping appliances. We have not received any further 
requests from the local station to enhance this attendance.


